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Newsletter 

 
Sports Days 
The dates for the sports days for the children are listed below. Parents are invited to come and 
watch the children on the field at the Sports Hall, times will follow. Obviously, these may change if 
we are unlucky with the weather! 
KS1 - Thursday 06/07/23 10AM 
LKS2 - Tuesday 13/07/23 9:30AM (revised date) 
UKS2 – tbc 
 
Year 6 Transition Day 
A reminder to all Year 6 parents that Monday 3rd July is transition day for most high schools. You 
will have received some information about this from the high school that your child is going to. 
Children do not come to Roebuck for the day. They need to go straight to their high school. We hope 
they all have a lovely day and we will see them again on Tuesday. 
 
Cycling to School 
It has been noticed that several children are cycling to school without helmets, and weaving in and 
out of the traffic. Please could we ask that you make sure your child wears a helmet and is aware of 
road safety if they are cycling to school alone, thank you. 

 
Wonderful Wednesdays (and a Terrific Tuesday) 
Parents in Willow and Rowan are invited to Wonderful Wednesday on the following days. Please 
bring an outdoor blanket with you if you have one as we will be having a "Reading Picnic" on our 
school field. We will provide the books and refreshments! You will need to come over to our school 
field which is beside our Sports Hall on Parker Street at 2:30pm. Please keep an eye out on the Class 

Dojo page for updates just in case the weather changes and we have an indoor picnic instead!  
05/07/23 - Willow 
11/07/23 - Rowan (Terrific Tuesday) 
 
Year 3/4 Food Chef 
Thank you to everybody who has already returned payments for the cooking experience for Years 3 
and 4. Please could we have all payments of £6.40 as soon as possible. Unfortunately, if we do not 
receive more payments, this event may have to be cancelled, thank you. 
 
Parking 
Please could we ask that parents do not drop children off by parking between the cones. The cones 
are there for a reason to keep your children safe, thank you. 
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